Statement of West Grey Animal Control Officer, Cheryl Roberts

On October 25 2020 | was contacted by Constable Meyers of the West Grey Police
Services regarding a dog on dog attack in Neustadt.

| attended 716 Queen St. unit 113, Constable Meyers was already in attendance. Upon
arrival | met Alicia Bere the owner of the small breed dog known as “Jimmy”.

Alicia Bere appeared to be extremely and visibly upset by the event that had just taken
place.

| observed a dog coat on the table on the porch, this dog coat had fresh blood on it.
Alicia Bere confirmed that “Jimmy” was wearing the coat at the time of the attack.

| observed that “Jimmy” was injured with puncture bite wounds to his back. The dogs’
hair coat was wet with blood coming from the wounds.

| was advised by Alicia Bere that they had called the Hanover Vet clinic and made an
appointment to see the Veterinarian shortly.

| was advised by Alicia Bere that she was walking Jimmy, when the large breed dog that
lives at 720 Queen St. ran across the road at her and Jimmy.

The dog from 720 Queen St. without warning lunged at “Jimmy” grabbing “Jimmy” by
the back, biting “Jimmy” and leaving him injured with open bleeding wounds.

Alicia Bere explained that the owner ran over and broke up the attack.

| attended 720 Queen St. where | had a lengthy conversation with Adam Chalmers,
Adam Chalmers did not deny the events that took place and was willing to cover the
veterinary costs.

| received a report from the attending Veterinarian. The report confirmed that Jimmy
sustained 2 puncture wounds into the skin on his back, one puncture wound and 1
deeper impression on his left side.



